
“We have missed having you all here in school so much, but you have 

amazed us with the way you have managed home learning. The biggest 

thanks and respect to children and parents who have weathered the storm 

admirably,” Mrs Brown  

 

 

Class 1 

Mrs Richardson, Mrs Petchell and Mrs 

Sellars say, “We are so excited about you 

coming back to school on Monday and 

can’t wait for us all to be together again. 

The classroom is ready for you to do lots 

of activities and have fun playing with 

your friends. 

Reminders – Remember your water bottle, book bag, 
spare clothes and plimsolls in PE bags 

PE is on Wednesday so come in your kit 

Make sure all items have clear name labels  

Class 2 

Mrs Nicholson and Mrs Lark said, “We 

are so excited for you to return to 

school on Monday. We can’t wait to see 

your big smiles.” 

Reminders – Remember your water bottles, reading 
books and reading records 

Bring plimsolls 

Make sure shoes and plimsolls are clearly named 

PE is on Wednesday and Tuesday – you can come in 
your kits  

 

Class 3 

Mrs Mills, Mrs George and Mr Hall say, “We 

are so excited to see you and your smiling 

faces back in school. We have missed you 

all. A surprise awaits you!” 

Reminders – All books and equipment needs to be brought 
back on Monday. 

PE is on Monday and Wednesday.  

Class 4 

Mr Owen-Jones said, “The classroom is set 

up and ready for your return! See you 

bright-eyed and bushy tailed on Monday. 

This is the way! 

Reminders – Come in your PE kit on Monday 

Bring your exercise books back 

Bring your copy of Sea Bean if you have one 


